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Wednesday, 22 May 2024 

 

Edgewood Sports Week – Week Beginning 3rd June 2024 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

  The first week after half-term will see Edgewood host its annual sports week, with the 

children having the opportunity throughout the week to take part in additional sporting activities outside of 

their PE lessons. Below is an outline of some of the activities throughout the week and important 

information regarding clothing that should be worn.  

 

Sports Week Activities  

Throughout the week, the children will have the opportunity to take part in a range of sports – clubbercise, 

archery, orienteering & cricket. As such, your child is able to come in to school wearing sports kit all week. 

There is no requirement for this to be school uniform as long as it is appropriate for completing physical 

activity – with the exception of the orienteering day on the Tuesday (full details below).  

 

Please also be mindful of the ever-changing British weather. As such, please ensure your child has a 

raincoat as well as a sun hat and sun cream in school all week due to activities taking place outside.  

 

Orienteering Day – Tuesday 4th June 2024 

Children will be required to wear the top half school of their uniform on this day. It is important that they 

attend in comfortable footwear as we will be orienteering around a large part of Wollaton.  

 

We will be leaving school at 9.15am and expect to return to school at approximately 3.15pm. Please ensure 

your child has their lunch (if you are providing this from home), a coat as well as a sun hat and sun cream. 

We will be outside all day, regardless of the weather so please prepare accordingly.  

 

Children will be required to carry their lunch, coats etc… so please ensure they have a bag that they can 

carry.  

 

Adults who have a school DBS and have offered to help – thank you. We look forward to seeing you 

on the day.  

 

Yours in sport,  

 

Mr Green 

 

PE Leader  
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